[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Neighbor,

Here at Life Church we know that the day to day struggles can be very overwhelming, especially during the holiday season. We would be honored to supply you and your family with a free bag of groceries on Saturday December 16, 2017. Also, during that time we will have free hot chocolate, games, music and prizes here at the church! So, please bring your family! 
If this is something you and your family would like to attend, please send an email to summer@lifechurchsmyrna.com, with your first and last name and which school your child or children attend or call (770) 435-5478. 
We want to make sure that we have plenty of groceries for each family so we need to know if you are able to make it by; December 1, 2017! 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to serve you. We cannot wait to meet you and your family.
God Bless You

Pastor Osbon and Staff at Life Church Smyrna 

Where: Life Church Smyrna 
	4100 King Springs Rd Smyrna, GA 30082 
When:  Saturday December 16, 2017 from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 




